
 

 

Registration for DGSA’s 2024 Tournament Teams is now open! 

 

The DGSA mission is to prepare girls for High School softball by offering a 

cost-effective competitive program to develop fundamental softball skills 

and teamwork. 

 

We offer 8U, 10U and 12U Tournament Teams.  League placement is 

determined by date of birth. 

 

Parents that are interested in coaching for the 2024 Tournament Team 

season also need to register in advance.  The DGSA Board will be responsible 

for reviewing coaches and assigning them to the appropriate tournament 

teams. 

 

Please visit www.dpgsa.com and click on the Tournament Teams heading to 

find more information on registration dates and costs.  Registration is open 

through Friday, October 6, 2023. 

 

Please note that if your daughter is only interested in playing in the 2024 

Summer Rec League, you do not need to register yet.  2024 Summer League 

registration will open in January. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact secretary@dgsa.com 

http://www.dpgsa.com/

